
 

Coming up…  

Thursday 30th November 

LAST DAY OF FOREST 

SCHOOL THIS TERM 

 

Friday 1st December  

DEADLINE FOR ALL    

CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES  

 

Sparkle and Shine Talent Show 

Years 2-6  

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Donations for Christmas Fair, 

please see the letter for the 

donations we are asking each 

class for.  

Weekly Bulletin no.44 

Friday 24th November 2023 

What a great week we have had at Darnhall! We would like to say a big 

thank you to all parents and carers that joined us for Caterpillar class’s 

Stay and Play Session and Centipede class’s Special Lunch. The     

children have enjoyed breaking school rules today and paying their fines 

for Break the Rules Day. We will update you on the total raised next 

week. Last week, we supported Children In Need and raised £226.20. 

Thank you for all of your contributions. 

Please place any orders for school photographs online, the instructions 

are on the order form that was sent home.    

We are thrilled to announce that we have retained our ‘GOOD’ School    

Ofsted rating. Please see our article in the Guardian: Darnhall Primary 

School retains its 'Good' Ofsted rating | Northwich Guardian.  

https://www.northwichguardian.co.uk/news/23943907.darnhall-primary-school-retains-good-ofsted-rating/
https://www.northwichguardian.co.uk/news/23943907.darnhall-primary-school-retains-good-ofsted-rating/


School Lunches  

The lunch menu next week is  

Week 3 

Please visit our website under 

the Parent/Carer tab and 

School Lunches to see the 

menus.  

A big well done to this week’s             

attendance winners 

RABBIT CLASS  

Rabbit class have won this week with 

100% attendance! WOW!  

They have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.  

Please ensure that your child is    

bringing a labelled water bottle to 

school everyday.  

With the cold and windy weather 

please ensure that children are       

bringing their coats to school and that 

these are LABELLED. 










